Office of Superintendent of Schools Board Meeting of September 10, 2003

Office of Human Resources Marjorie H. Adler, Chief Personnel Officer

SUBJECT: SALARY SCHEDULE FOR MANAGERIAL EXEMPT PERSONNEL

COMMITTEE: LEGISLATIVE RELATIONS, PUBLIC RELATIONS AND PERSONNEL

SERVICES

At the Board Meeting of April 9, 2003, Ms. Perla Tabares Hantman, School Board Member, submitted Board Item D-10 requesting that the Board direct the Superintendent to initiate a compensation study for managerial exempt personnel (MEP) and to provide recommendations for a salary schedule for MEP positions.

Details regarding this Board item will be submitted prior to the School Board Meeting of September 10, 2003.